
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 21:12
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Julie Halton
 
Name: Julie
Surname: Halton

 
 
Message:
Drogheda is not featured in your plan. It needs to be. Our town needs to become a city. It needs assistance
with infrastructure, with industry and business building. We have been ignored for too long.
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
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